
 

 

Important Dates 

School Dates: 

Ringgold: 2-hour Delay – 

Wednesday, October 27th  

No School – November 2nd  

Peters: No school – Friday, 

October 29th & Monday, 

November 1st (Parent Teacher 

Conference/ Inservice Day) 

Canon Mac: No school – Tuesday, 

November 2nd Act 80 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Themes 

Fire Safety/Prevention 

Halloween Safety  

Halloween  

 

BOO! October is here! Hopefully, we will be treated to a sweet and sunny Halloween party and 

Parade, more information to follow as we get closer to the big day. The Halloween party and parade 

will be during the last week of October, we will try to pick the best day to hold the parade outside for 

parents to help & attend.  

October is also Fire Prevention Month. Please check the batteries in your smoke detectors & have an escape 

plan. We will have a Firemen visit from the North Strabane Fire Department.        

With the fall and winter months upon us, please be considerate during 2hr delays/cancellations/early 

dismissals. These days can sneak up on us or happen without notice, so we understand the confusion. Please 

let us know as in advance as you can so we can ensure we have enough staff to watch over the children. You 

can call/text or email to ensure your child has a spot. We are sorry if this causes any issues, but we need to 

maintain the appropriate child to staff ratios.  Thank you in advance! 

We thank you ever so much for your continued support. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by our 

recent closure. We thank you for sticking by us! The Preschool and Older Toddler rooms were deep cleaned. If 

you have any concerns or questions or cleaning tips, please feel free to share! We consider all our family’s 

family, with that being said, Sunshine Kids is hiring at all 3 locations if you know any friends or family members 

who love to work with children in a fun & fast learning environment. Please pass the word along!         

If you have any changes... phone number, job, insurance, address, please bring in that info ASAP.  Well visit? Please 

take a Health Assessment form.  We need to keep all files current & as up-to-date as possible.  Feeling under the 

weather? Let us know if it is something to share; we will post a notice for all to be aware.        

 

 

Have A Spooky Fun October!! 
Please send in an appropriate 

change of clothes for the fall!        


